Dear Skyhawk Parents and Graduates,

Congratulations to the Class of 2024!

Deer Valley High School will be holding its graduation ceremony at the State Farm Stadium on Friday, May 17, 2024 at 12:00 noon. Tickets will not



APPROVED REGALIA:

Graduates will wear school approved cap, tassel, medallion and gown without alterations or additional decoration. Corsages, wrist
corsages, boutonnieres or leis may not be worn on top of gowns.

School administration may approve graduates to wear additional regalia that meet the following criteria:

1. Awarded by an organization with academic association affiliated with a DVUSD high school

2. Awarded by an organization associated with a national honor society which has a minimum GPA requirement or some other
academic criteria

Stole provided by the school for the senior officers of the student government body of the school designating their position of
office

3.



